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Seasons Greetings! 
On behalf of The Roanoke Electric Co-op team, I would like to
extend season's greetings and best wishes to our member-
owners for a very Merry Christmas. Please note, our offices will
be closed Dec. 24-25. Our normal businesss hours will resume
Wednesday, Dec. 26. May joy and peace be yours thoughout
this festive holiday season. 

- President & CEO Curtis Wynn

TIME MATTERS
How the co-op's new rate incentive can lower your bill
Do you know what time it is? It's time for residential member-owners to
consider Roanoke Electric Co-op's new "Time of Day" rate option. Those
who choose this rate incentive can reap savings on their electric bill by
shifting energy usage to off-peak times when rates are lowest.
Check it out.

TRAINING OPPORTUNITY 
Dec. 13: Free workshop focuses on nonprofit sector  
Are you curious about the world of nonprofits? This is the last day to
register for the "Capacity Building for Nonprofits" workshop, to be hosted
by The Roanoke Center tomorrow, Dec. 13. To learn more about this free
training opportunity, read more.
 

ON DEADLINE
Last call for Youth Tour applications
A free trip to the nation's capital may be just an application away for two
local high school students. The 2019 Electric Cooperative Youth Tour
offers these students the opportunity to join others from across the
country in what is often described as "a trip of a lifetime." Deadline to
apply: Dec. 21, 2018. Read more.

TODAY'S TIP
Decorating Dos: Make the switch to LED holiday lighting 
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Getting into the holiday spirit? You may want to consider decorating with
newer and cooler LED lights. While switching out old incandescent
holiday lights  with newer LED lighting may cost a little more upfront, it
will save you in the long run on your electric costs.  
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